Burger, Kathﬂn {C1-StPaul)

From: Michelle Hotzler <HotzlerCon@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 2:31 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Farrells, 477 Selby avenue

As owner and resident of 472 Dayton Avenue | am opposed to the proposed license. | live directly behind 477
Selhy.

The business as run is very disruptive and intrusive. | have been woken up as early as 5:00am with loud music
and shouting. During classes throughout the day it is the same music and shouting. At times last summer |
was unable to enjoy being outside, or even working in my kitchen without being disturbed by the noise.

Thank you in advance for your understanding,
Sincerely,

Michelle Hotzler

472 Dayton Avenue



